EMBASSY OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

WARSAW, POLAND

E AMBASSADOR

January 28, 2015

The Honorable John L. Loeb Jr. Chairman George Washington Institute for Religious Freedom 50 Broad Street Suite 1137 New York, New York 10004

Dear Ambassador Loeb:

Warm greetings from Poland! Thank you very much for your letter, and for sharing the work of the George Washington Institute for Religious Freedom.

I read the copy of George Washington's 1790 letter with interest, and shared it with the Embassy's American Information Resource Center. It is certainly a good resource to share with Polish counterparts who are interested in learning more about our founding father's commitment to freedom of religion. We will be pleased to share it with the American Studies Center at the University of Warsaw, with our American Corners, and others who are working on this important issue.

Please accept my best wishes for continued success.

Stephen D. Mull